
August 16 - NI<U Faculty & Staff Picnic 

Just to say thanks to the University community­
employees and their families are invited to a picnic 

on the lower level plaza outside the University Center 
beginning at 5:30p.m. and featuring the entertainment of 

Music by Robin Lacy and DeZydeco 
Face Painting 

Balloon Animals by Dots the Clown 

Reservations are not needed. Hope to see you there!! 

MESSAGE FROM NKU STAFF CONGRESS 
PRESIDENT J.B. LOSEY 

Staff Congress and I extend a welcome to the newly elected representatives. 
We encourage anyone interested in serving on Staff Congress to submit your 
name to Rita Thomas in the Staff Congress office (X-6400) . There are 
times during the year that vacancies occur, and a pool of individuals willing 
to serve on Congress is needed when such occasions arise. 

In order for Staff Congress to best fulfill the needs, concerns, and interests 
of staff employees, we need to hear from you. Submit your concerns to any 
SC representative or the SC office. 

- J B. Losey 

Important Dates to Remember: Liaison Committee: 


